
Cranberry  Harbors  Dec.  2024
Roundtable Info
Due to conflicts involving virtually all of the Cranberry
Harbors  District  Roundtable  Team,  the  December  session
scheduled for 12/4 was cancelled. The draft slide presentation
for the session, containing information which would have been
presented  is  linked  below,  along  with  a  copy  of  the  Age
Appropriate Guidelines for Scouting Activities which was the
planned safety moment. Our next roundtable is Wed. Jan. 8 at
the Furnace Brook Middle School in Marshfield.
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